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Title: Tokyo Tech Response to the May 215t Announcement of Government Policies

TO: All Faculty and Staff Members
From: Kazuya Masu, Director of the COVID-19 Task Force
Date: May 20, 2020

According to media reports, the Japanese government will decide on May 21 whether or not
to lift the state of emergency in the remaining “special alert” prefectures, which include Tokyo
and Kanagawa. The Institute plans to take measures accordingly, in stages, that are in line

with the directions of the government and other relevant organizations.

Such new measures by the Institute will be announced accordingly on the “COVID-19
updates for faculty and staff” section of the Tokyo Tech website

(https://www.titech.ac.jp/covid-19/). Please check them regularly.
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